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With the challenges that we will all be facing over the coming months and with
restrictions on schools, churches and movement around the country, families will be
facing enormous pressures on domestic lives.

In recognition of these pressures and with Spring fast approaching, we would like to
welcome walkers, cyclists or family picnickers/footballers to enjoy the countryside at
Oxleaze Farm. There are obviously restrictions, conservation and nature areas to
avoid and safety concerns but we will post a map on our www.oxleaze.co.uk website
in the next couple of days with helpful information and to show our farm boundaries,
where livestock are grazing and thus please do not go, electric fences and
conservation areas to be avoided.

Provided these simple guides are followed this should run quite smoothly but we
reserve the right to withdraw this gesture if we feel that it is being abused. Also, at
the end of this pandemic all rights of access will return to normal.

Any access is entirely at your own risk.
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